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NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cultural Heritage Board
scheduled for September 19, 2012 at 3:30 p.m. has been adjourned due to lack of
items.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is October 17, 2012 at 3:30 p.m. to be held in the
Mayor's Ceremonial Room, 7" Floor, City Hall, 3900 Main Street..

Date: September 14, 2012
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